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Dear Parent/Carer            9th March 2022 
 
Re: Tennis Festival 
 
I am writing to let you know that the Ruby Learning Zone will be taking part in a Tennis Festival on 
Tuesday 15th March 2022. The festival is being held at Parkside, Willington and we need to arrive 
by 9.30am. 
 
Unfortunately, our Class photos are taking place on the same day and therefore can you please 
ensure your child is at school for 8.30am so that they can get their Class photo taken before 
leaving for the festival. They should attend school via the main entrance wearing their school 
uniform and will then get changed into their PE kit after the photo has been taken. They should 
wear black or grey joggers or leggings along with their usual T-shirt and have a hoodie or jacket 
with them too. They can also take a bottle of water with them. They will return to school in time for 
lunch. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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